
My wife and I are retired teachers (grade school and university).  We’ve already seen lots of effects of 
climate change and expect these changes will continue to get more extreme.  Young people already 
have plenty of challenges figuring out their place in the tech society we’ve become.  We don’t need to 
make things any worse for them.  We completely support the Clean Energy Jobs measure and are happy 
to pay our share to make it happen.  Thank you. 
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